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Most single-ply roofing is required to be attached at the perimeter, either down 
through the insulation into the deck, or into the parapet.   

This attachment is important for the integrity of the roofing system. 
 

The attachment is typically 12” o.c. per the roofing manufacturer 
requirements…and our studs are 16” o.c. in CFMF systems… 

So, a 20ga plate is needed to go on the CFMF prior to the sheathing  
(if not plywood) for proper roofing attachment at the parapet. 

 

 

 

   

  
 

When scoping out the roofer and the CFMF and/or back of parapet sheathing 
contractor, make sure that either non-treated plywood or 20ga backing strip is 

properly being installed behind the sheathing.   
Also, make sure that the backing is properly located above the insulation! 

 


